
 

         Newsletter - Friday 3rd March  

School Diary for Week Ahead  

Mon 6th 
March 

Year 4 Swimming lesson AM 
Year 2 PE lesson 

Tues 7th 
March 

Year 3 PE lesson 
Football after school club 3:15 - 4:15pm  

Wed 8th 
March 

Year 6 PE lesson 
Year 5 attending Parkside for multi-skills event  
Performing arts after school club 3:15 - 4:00pm  
Parkside football tournament 3:15-5:00pm 

Thurs 9th 
March 

Reception class, year 5  PE lesson 
Multiskills after school club 3:15 - 4:15pm  

Fri 10th 
March 

 

Year 1 PE Lesson 
Book Fair in school hall from 3:00pm 

. 
 
 

Reception  Samia Mennouni 
Year 1        Faith Hodgson 
Year 2        Rhylee Gibson 
Year 3        Charlie Bate 
Year 4        Thomas Walters 
Year 5        Natasha Fieldson 
Year 6        William Cramp 

         Willington Primary School 

Attendance 
League Top 3! 

1st-15 points 
Potter United Y5 
2nd-13 points 

Minion United Y6 
3rd-11 points 

Squarepants FC Y5 
This week reception 
were in school 100%. 

Stay and Play 
Parents and carers of nursery children joined them in their 

classroom              

environment this 

week to experience 

a day in the life of 

nursery. They 

joined in with  

drawing, creating 

with play dough 

and  uncovered the 

small world area, to 

name a few! The         

children were so         

excited showing their 

relatives what they 

get up to when they 

come to school! All 

our visitors thoroughly 

enjoyed the              

experience and the 

children did too!   

World Book Day 2017 
It was wonderful to see the children and staff embracing 

the theme of pyjamas and bedtime stories for World Book 
Day this year. The 

children had a brilliant 
snuggle down day 

sharing their favourite 
stories with children in 
other classes. Thank 
you to parents and 

carers who 
commented that the 

theme was a  
wonderful idea as it 

removed the pressure 
of purchasing/making 
costumes. They said 

‘It was great to see the 
children celebrating 

what World Book Day 
is really about -      

reading and enjoying 
books!’. Don’t forget 
our book fair starting 
on Friday next week 

from 3pm in the school hall. Attached is a sample leaflet of 
what is available along with 
your £1 book token which 
can be spent at the fair on 
any book worth £2.99 or 

more. 

We look forward to seeing you 
there. Happy reading! 

(More photographs are on our 
website - take a look!) 

Parents Evening  
Do you have a child in year 1 to 6? Have you made an         

appointment for parents evening? You should have           
received a text message link to book an appointment for 

either Tuesday 21st or Wednesday 22nd March . If you are 
having problems or have not received a message please 
contact the school office. This is an ideal opportunity to  

discuss your child's progress and any concerns you may 
have. Thank you.  

SAFC Tickets Sunderland AFC are selling discounted 

tickets for the Burnley fixture on 18th March. If you are    
interested please collect a form from the school office.  


